## Town of Eaton September 14, 2021 Budget Public Hearing

The Eaton Town Council held a Public Hearing for the 2022 Budget. Present is Daniel Blankenship, Roger Wells, Teresa Welsh, Dustin Reese, and Clay McDaniel.

The Council went over the 2022 proposed budget and made cuts.

Clay McDaniel made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Dustin Reese seconded the motion. Vote was 5/0. Motion carried.

Daniel Blankenship, Council President

10/12/2021

Attest:

Bridgett S. DeWees, Clerk-Treasurer 10/12/2021